

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING - APRIL 27, 1992 COUNCIL'S AVIATION SUBCOMMITTEE - 4:00 P.M.

Mayor Pro Tem Urdy called to order the meeting of the Council's Aviation Subcommittee, noting the presence of Mayor Todd and all members of the Council with the exception of Councilmembers Epstein and Nofziger.

Mayor Pro Tem Urdy announced the purpose of the meeting was to hear a presentation of Aviation Demand Forecasts for an Air Carrier Airport at Bergstrom AFB.

Mr. Bill Dunlay, KPMG-Peat Marwick Airport Consulting Services, presented the report to Council. A copy is on file in the City Clerk's office, together with a transcript of the meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 P.M.